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Extract from letter dated 26th July, 1923received from
James Maxton, Esq., 49, Wctoria Street, ESQFABT

Original letter with  &+8+ "ALEGRIAT

. g4is. "FAVORITA" ex "WITZAZ"
Vessel’s Name e T IR S S

Thé above two vessels have likewise
recently been purchased by liessrs Vaecare Bros., butswill be
managed and worked by the Digiorgio Corpration. Up to date I have
not communkcated at all with the Digiorgio Copporation, but I
am to see the principal of Messrs Vaccaro Bros. next week and

will mention the subject, he may decide one way Or another.




